
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
OFFICE OF SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS 

Detachment 810, Los Angeles AFB, CA 

15 March 2024 

MEMORANDUM FOR To Whom It May Concern 

FROM: TSgt Tyrone Williams 
AFOSI Det 810 
483 N. Aviation Blvd. 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

SUBJECT:  Letter of Recommendation for Liliana Ceja 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to strongly recommend Liliana Ceja for a position at your company. 

I am Tyrone Williams, Chief Cyber Security Officer at the Air Force Office of Special 
Investigations Detachment 810, and Liliana Ceja has excelled as my son’s babysitter for 15 
months and counting.  

Aside from Liliana’s dedication to her Occupational Therapy studies, she also possesses 
excellent interpersonal skills, the ability to adapt quickly to change, and always has a positive 
attitude, making her an asset to any organization. Liliana demonstrates the ability to work well 
with the most vulnerable population, children, and it is clear she cares about the welfare of 
others, always displaying a professional and empathetic disposition.   

Liliana possesses amazing character, and I am no less than certain she would be the perfect fit for 
your organization. If you’d like more information or have specific questions, I’m happy to 
provide more insight. I can be reached via email at tyrone.williams.8@us.af.mil, or phone at 
310-653-5674.

Best Regards, 

TYRONE T. WILLIAMS, TSgt, USAF 
Chief Cyber Security Officer 
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